
Without Volunteers, 
We’d be a Nation 

Without a Soul 
 

Rosalynn Carter 

 

 

 

The Town of Winchester is seeking the help of a community minded 
individual willing to volunteer their services in taking minutes for the 
Winchester Planning Commission’s meetings. Please contact Planning 
Commission Chairperson Jay Woolf at 715-686-7173 or by email 
jhwoolf@gmail.com for further information. 

   
 

  

 
 
 


